Permanent Mission of Hungary to the United Nations Office, to the World Trade Organization
and Other International Organizations in Geneva

No. 45/)/2015 Geneva, 25 February 2015

The Permanent Mission of Hungary to the United Nations Office, the WTO and Other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the United Nations
Committee on the Rights of the Child and has the honour to forward the information with
regard to certain issues raised during the constructive dialogue with Hungary on September i
9-10 2014, in Geneva. Hungary kindly requests that the enclosed document be made |
available on the CRC’s website according to established practice. "l

The Permanent Mission of Hungary to the United Nations Office, the WTO and Other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United
Nations Committee on the Rights of the Child the assurances of its highest consideration.
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